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Dear Lex

Thank you for your email received on 24 December 2019 requesting information under the
Official Information Act 1982:

“Please provide to me any information regarding the property at 70 Upper Queen
street, previously set to be developed into housing by Housing New Zealand.

Is this property still planning to be developed? Please provide any project timelines
about this project and when development is set to begin.”

You can expect to be notified of the decision on your request by 11 February 2020, being
20 working days after the day on which the request was received in accordance with
section 15(1) of the Act. Please note that ‘working days’ exclude the period from

25 December to 15 January.

If an extension of time is required to make a decision you will be notified prior to this date
in accordance with section 15A of the Act.

Yours sincerely
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